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Research Analysis 

 

The proposed committee substitute for HB3759 allows the children of certified teachers and 

school support employees, whose parents meet certain income requirements, to be eligible for an 

OHLAP scholarship. To be eligible, the parents' income must not exceed 300% of the income 

standard used to qualify for free and reduced-price lunch. The certified teacher or school support 

employee must be continuously employed as a teacher or support employee to maintain 

eligibility.  

  

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review in consultation with the State Regents for Higher 

Education. By expanding eligibility, it is anticipated to increase participation in OHLAP, but to 

what extend remains unknown. OHLAP is not appropriated, but rather an estimate of need 

submitted by the OSRHE and approved by the State Board of Equalization. The cost of the 

OHLAP in 2019-2020 fiscal year was an estimated $77,300,000. 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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